
85.12.31

ORTHO

ORTHORIX(R) SPRAY

 Vaporisation ORTHORIX

For Rose Mildew and Peach Leaf Curl.

Also Used as a Soil Corrective.

A Superior Lime-Sulfur Formulation.

A General Garden Fungicide For Year-Round Use.

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE

Sulphide Sulphur.............20.3%
(Calcium Polysulfides - 26%)
(specific gravity -1.24)

500 mL

Chevron Chemical (Canada) Limited
3228 South Service Road, Burlington, Ontario L7N 3H8

R Form C-9972-A  Product 1136 

READ ENTIRE LABEL.  USE STRICTLY IN ACCORDANCE WITH LABEL CAUTIONS, WARNINGS
AND DIRECTIONS.

KEEP PESTICIDE IN ORIGINAL CONTAINER.  DO NOT PUT CONCENTRATE OR DILUTE INTO
FOOD OR DRINK CONTAINERS.

For best results spray to cover all exposed plants parts and repeat as
necessary.  Do not spray when temperature is over 25C.  All spraying should
be done early in the morning to avoid burning.  Do not store diluted spray. 
Make new dilution for each use.  If SPRAY-ETTE Garden Hose Sprayer is used -
Follow directions on the bottle.

GROWING SEASON SPRAYING POWDERY MILDEW:  Roses, Delphinium, Lilacs, Euonymus,
Columbine, Grape Myrtle, Sweet Peas, Zinnias, Western Grapes, Fruits,
Ornamentals, Tubererous Begonias:  Use 10 mL (2 teaspoonfuls) per 5 Litres



water on tender new growth and 15 mL (3 teaspoonfuls) per 5 Litres water on
mature foliage.  Apply every 1 to 2 weeks.

TREATMENT UNDER GLASS:  Use not more than 15 mL (1 tablespoonful) per 10
Litres water.

ROSE RUST AND BLACK SPOT ON ROSES:  During Dormant Season - Prune, destroy
all old leaves and spray bushes at 150 mL (10 tablespoonfuls) per 5 Litres
water.  During Growing Season - Continue to spray at 15 mL (1 tablespoonful)
per 10 Litres water every one to two weeks.

SCAB:  Pears and Apples:  5 mL (1 teaspoonful) in 5 Litres water.  Apply from
swelling bud stage at 7-day intervals for 3 to 4 applications.  Make
additional 7-day applications in humid or wet weather.

PEACH LEAF CURL AND PEACH BLIGHT:  PEACHES (ornamental) - 10 mL (2
teaspoonfuls) per 5 Litres water at 1 to 2 week intervals from petal fall
through early growing season.

DORMANT SPRAYING BLISTER MITE: PEARS - 150 mL (10 tablespoonfuls) per 5
Litres water just as buds begin to swell in spring and late fall before
leaves start to turn color.

PEACH LEAF CURL, PEACH BLIGHT: PEACHES - 150 mL (10 tablespoonfuls) per 5
Litres water in late fall before heavy rains - also before buds begin to
swell in spring.

LEAF SPOT AND CANE BLIGHT OF RASPBERRIES AND BOYSENBERRIES:  RED BERRY
TROUBLE OF BOYSENBERRIES, BLACKBERRIES AND LOGANBERRIES - 150 mL (10
tablespoonfuls) per 5 Litres water just as buds begin to swell in spring and
also in late fall.

SOIL CORRECTION FOR ACID LOVING PLANTS - Rhododendrons, Azaleas, Camellias:
5 mL (1 teaspoonful) in 5 Litres water.  Apply 1.5 Litres diluted material
per plant to surface of soil around plant.  Repeat treatment every 2 to 3
months until plants regain proper growth.

COMBINATION DORMANT SPRAY FRUIT TREES, ROSES AND ORNAMENTALS (Dormant,
deciduous only) - San Jose Scale, Rose Scale, Oyster Shell Scale, Brown
Apricot Scale, Black Scale, Over-wintering Insect Eggs, Many Over- wintering
Fungus Spores or Plant Diseases:  Use 150 mL (10 tablespoons) per 5 Litres
water.  For Best Results:  Use 75 mL (5 tablespoons) ORTHORIX Spray and 75 mL
(5 tablespoonfuls) VOLCK Oil Spray in 5 Litres water.  Keep agitated while
spraying.

CAUTION:  Wash hands after use.  Pick open flowers before spraying to avoid
discoloration.  Avoid spraying on painted surfaces to avoid staining. 
(However, if ORTHORIX Spray is sprayed on painted surface, considerable
bleaching out will occur.)  Do not use on apricots as they are susceptible to
sulfur injury.  If crust occurs on surface ORTHORIX, break through crust and
shake thoroughly.  Product quality is not impaired by crystallization.  Keep
bottle tightly closed when not in use.  During growing season let 30 days
elapse between treatment with ORTHORIX Spray and treatment with an oil spray. 
When container is empty, immediately wash thoroughly and destroy.  Never



reuse.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY - Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set
out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and accepts the
product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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